

July 7, 2016

Dear Neighbours and Families of École Banting Middle School and Miller Park Community School,

We are writing to let you know that the first part of the construction contract for the seismic replacement of École Banting Middle School has been awarded. This work will begin in July and will involve the deconstruction of the west side of the current middle school building. As well, some fire exiting renovations will occur within the existing middle school to allow the remaining portion of the building to remain operational during construction.

The School District is working closely with the City and the Contractors on ensuring safety, building permit, and bylaw protocols are in place.

When the new school year starts, parents are encouraged to park a few blocks away and walk to the site with their child or carpool during drop-off and pick-up times to help to minimize the amount of traffic in this area. There will be onsite pathways separate from the construction areas. More detailed information on drop-off and pick-up logistics will be provided to families prior to the start of school in September.

For more information throughout this project, please go to the following webpage: https://www.sd43.bc.ca/Schools/Pages/CapitalProjects.aspx

Sincerely,

School District # 43 (Coquitlam) 604-939-9201